
 

 

 

 
 

Georgetown, Guyana 
  

UG second Diaspora and Entrepreneurship Conference postponed 
 

The University of Guyana second Diaspora and Entrepreneurship Conference scheduled for July 21-25, 2019, will 

now be held on a date to be announced later. 
 

The decision to postpone the conference was taken at a recent meeting between the conference planning committee 

and the University’s Transitional Management Team, to assess a series of factors which might impact the hosting of 

a successful conference. These factors include several possible pervasive local and international occurrences. 
 

While a new date has not yet emerged, the organisers of the conference expect that it will be held within the next six 

months. However, registrants and sponsors who have already made payments and donations for the conference will 

be able to receive refunds from the University’s Bursary. 
 

The University of Guyana’s first Diaspora Conference was held in 2017 under the theme; Dreaming Diaspora 

Engagement, Doing Diaspora Engagement. The diaspora conference recognises the potential of the diaspora in 

national and regional development, and The University of Guyana’s role in interrogating and facilitating dialogue 

amongst this important Guyanese constituent. 
 

For updates, interested parties are asked to continue to monitor the media and the conference website: 

https://diasporaconference.uog.edu.gy/ 

 

### 

 

CONTACT 

 Dr Fitzgerald (Gerry) Yaw 

             Director, Office of Strategic Initiatives 

             Cell #: (592) 623 0251 

                  Email:  fitzgerald.yaw@uog.edu.gy 
 

 Prof. Leyland M. Lucas 

             Dean 

             School of Entrepreneurship & Business Innovation (SEBI) 

             Email:  leyland.lucas@uog.edu.gy 
 

 

UG IN BRIEF  
With a current enrollment of some 8,000 students, The University of Guyana (UG) has graduated more than 20,000 students 

who have gone on to successful careers locally, regionally and internationally. The University is also a major contributor to the 

national economy and to business and industry. Established in 1963 on a part-time basis with shared space at Queens College, 

UG moved to its own campus at Turkeyen in 1970 and expanded in 2000 with the addition of the Tain Campus. It now offers 

more than 120 Under-graduate and Post-graduate Programmes including the Natural Sciences, Engineering, Environmental 

Studies, Forestry, Urban Planning and Management, Tourism Studies, Education, Creative Arts, Economics, Law, Medicine, 

Optometry and Nursing. Several online programmes are available and The UG also offers extra-mural classes at four locations 

through its Institute of Distance and Continuing Education (IDCE). The UG also offers the opportunity for student engagement 

in debating, sports, and cultural, religious and professional activities. 

 
 

     Like us on Facebook: ugturkeyencampus  

     Visit us at: www.uog.edu.gy  
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